
P-EBT cards are still in the process of being  mailed out to our student’s families. RFCSC does 
not have any role in the mailing out of the cards nor any additional information other than what 
is listed in this FAQ provided by Indiana’s FSSA - 
https://www.in.gov/.../dfr-policy-changes.../pandemic-ebt/​.  
 
The P-EBT cards should arrive at your home by the end of November. RF provided student 
addresses to the Indiana FSSA on September 22nd – if your child’s address was not accurate in 
our system on this date the FSSA has created this form that you can fill out requesting an 
address change - ​https://tinyurl.com/y68preox​. Please make sure that RF has your correct 
mailing address in our system – there is a chance another round of P-EBT could happen and 
we need to have your correct address in our system in order for you to get these benefits.
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